
St Mark’s Weekly Learning & Homework - “This week, we’ll be….” 
Week Beginning: Monday 30th June 2025 

 

Year What we are learning Homework 

Year 1 ●​ Next week in English we are having a wonderful 
experience lesson. This will then inspire some 
recount writing. 

●​ In Maths we will be looking at time and representing 
o’clock and half past times on clocks.  

●​ In PE we will be practising our dance skill, keeping to 
the beat of 8.  

●​ We will also be choosing our favourite piece of art to 
share with you at the Art Exhibition on the 10th. :) 

1. Reading at least four times a 
week. 
2. Oxford Owl - please complete 
the quiz. 
3. Numbots: please aim for 20 
minutes over the week. 
 
The logins for these are at the 
back of the green reading logs :)  

Year 2 ●​ Next week, in English we will be starting our 
non-chronological reports on big cats! 

●​ In maths, we will be finishing our data handling unit 
of work. 

●​ In science, we will be exploring  different parts of a 
food chain and how animals adapt to the 
environment. 

●​ In history, we will be learning what the astronauts 
found out on their mission to the moon.  

1. Reading at least four times a 
week 
2. Numbots or TTRSs: please 
aim for 20 minutes over the 
week. 
3. Oxford Owl - for those on 
RWI phonics. 
4. Spelling shed: please 
complete the tasks set online. 

Year 3 ●​ In English we will start a new unit about diary writing. 
We will be writing as Iliona, a Roman slave! 

●​ In HeartSmart we are continuing to look at how 
creativity and resilience help us with ‘No way 
Through Isn’t True!’ 

●​ In art we are transferring our knowledge of dark and 
light tones to shading some Roman architecture. 

1. Reading at least four times a 
week 
2. TTRSs: please aim for 20 
minutes over the week. 
3. Spelling shed: please 
complete the tasks set online. 

Year 4 ●​ In French, we will be practising our cafe conversations 
with our partners using terminology we have 
previously learnt. 

●​ In Science, we will be continuing to look and 
investigate simple circuits using switches and motors. 

●​ In Computing, we will be refining and completing our 
websites based on our favourite books.  

1. Reading at least four times a 
week 
2. TTRSs: please aim for 30 
minutes over the week. 
3. Spelling shed: please 
complete the tasks set online. 

Year 5 ●​ We are looking forward to our trip to Brighton Hill on 
Tuesday 1st July. The children must bring a packed 
lunch and water bottle please. They must also be 
dressed in PE kit (navy or black shorts, skort, leggings 
or joggers with trainers and a plain white t-shirt) with 
their school jumper or cardigan.  

●​ We have our last Forest School sessions of Year 5 too 
- thank you so much to the amazing volunteers that 
allowed this to happen - we couldn’t do it without 
you!  

●​ In Art, the children will begin to look at the features 

1. Reading at least four times a 
week 
2. TTRSs: please aim for 30 
minutes over the week. 
3. Spelling shed: please 
complete the tasks set online. 
4. SPAG Homework from CGP 
Book pages 26 and 27 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students
https://play.numbots.com/#/account/school-login/20441
https://play.numbots.com/#/account/school-login/20441
https://play.ttrockstars.com/login/20441
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students
https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login/school
https://play.ttrockstars.com/login/20441
https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login/school
https://play.ttrockstars.com/login/20441
https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login/school
https://play.ttrockstars.com/login/20441
https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login/school


and designs of traditional Greek pottery 

Year 6 ●​ Our main focus outside of rehearsals sessions for our 
musical will be SRE (Sex and Relationships Education). 
Please email year6@stmarksce.org.uk if you would 
like to see a copy of the slides we shared last week or 
if you wish to watch the videos at 4:30pm on Monday 
30th June in class 6C.  

●​ Please complete the google form if you do not want 
your child to take part in sessions 2 and 3. An email 
with its link will be sent to all families - only to be 
completed by those who wish their child to be 
removed from the lessons. 

1. Reading play scripts and 
learning lines with expression if 
applicable. 
 

 

mailto:year6@stmarksce.org.uk

